
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/10/2017 12:16:51 PM
Subject: Re: Sen from Pickens

​Ok


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 11:34 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Sen from Pickens 
 
I’ve contacted SC Disaster Recovery they do not have funds for the tornados because they weren’t declared a federal 
disaster area, but they are going to provide me a list of volunteer organizations that may be able to help.
I called the number below (thinking it was the constituent’s) and left a message for Senator Rice.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 11:14 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Sen from Pickens
 
Please contact them

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 11:10 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Sen from Pickens 
 
Sen. Rex Rice called this morning and has some uninsured constituents that had tornado damage. Asked if there’s any 
help for them. I told him I didn’t know, but we’d check. (864) 616-5657
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